
Minutes of the Fourth District Bar Officer’s Meeting 
June 3, 2013 

 
 
Attendees:  Joe Borton, Terri Muse, Kristin Bjorkman Dunn and Demi Fisher 
 
Business 

1. Approval of Minutes and Financial Report:  The officers voted to approve the minutes of 
the February 25, 2013 meeting of the officers of the 4th District Bar.  The officers voted 
to approve the financial report of the 4th District Bar, a copy of which is attached. 

2. Review draft of the Annual Budget:  The officers reviewed a draft of the annual budget of 
the 4th District Bar presented by Treasurer Demi Fisher.  Following the meeting the 
officers voted via email to approve the annual budget. 

3. Reappointment for the Magistrate Commission:  The officers voted to reappoint Stan 
Welsh and John DeFranco to the Magistrate Commission.  President Joe Borton to call 
and notify Mr. Welsh and Mr. De Franco of their reappointment. 

4. Appointment of Officer to be on Law Day Committee:  The officers voted to appoint the 
Vice President of the 4th District Bar to serve on the Law Day Committee. 

5. Investigate Needs of the 4th District Bar:  President Joe Borton to investigate whether the 
4th District Bar has existing needs that could be given financial support. 

6. Spring Case Review:  The officers decided materials from the 2013 Spring Case Review 
should be posted on the 4th District Bar website. 

7. Annual Meeting of the Idaho State Bar:  President Joe Borton to attend the annual 
meeting of the Idaho State Bar in Coeur d’Alene on July 17-19, 2013. 

8. Citizens Law Academy:  Judge Wilper’s clerk will spearhead the event.  President Joe 
Borton to follow up with Judge Wilper’s clerk and report to the officers. 

9. 4th District Resolution Meeting:  President Joe Borton to connect with Diane Minnich and 
report to the officers. 

 

Submitted by: 

Kristin Bjorkman Dunn, Secretary 




